
My name is Jessica Frey, and I am a parent 

of a fifth grader, a second grader, and a 

future kindergartener who will begin in the 

fall of 2025. I earned a Bachelor of Science 

in Interdisciplinary Studies from Utah State 

University in 2004. 

Since moving to Alaska in 2008, I have 

worked with various nonprofit 

organizations, ranging from local initiatives 

to my current role as Senior Director of 

Development for a national nonprofit. 

Within the school itself I have served as an 

active member of the RSV since 2019 and 

served on the board as President from 2021 

until 2023. Additionally, I have co-chaired 

the Christkindlmarkt for the last 3 years. My 

experience in donor relations, community 

outreach, special events, and board 

management has equipped me with the 

skills necessary to be an effective advocate 

for this school and a valuable member of 

the APC Board.  

With six years already spent at Rilke and 

another eight ahead, I am deeply 

committed to the continued success of this 

program. I am passionate about ensuring 

that all students benefit from the 

exceptional educational and cultural 

experiences offered here and am dedicated 

to doing whatever I can to support that 

mission. 

Thank you, Jessica Frey 

 

 


